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February 24, 2023 

 

Dear Runnymede Friends: 

We, the Windermere amalgamation team, want to express our gratitude for an open, honest 

conversation with your team yesterday afternoon.  Your willingness to engage in these dialogues and 

your expressions of compassion for our circumstances and encouragement of our future prospects have 

been heartening. 

Notes of our conversation yesterday will be before us as we continue to prepare our recommended path 

for our congregational meeting on March 5th.   One thing we would like to know is whether, after your 

board meeting next Wednesday, we may expect to hear further as to your intention to proceed.  

Acknowledging that no commitments have been made thus far, might there be a chance, before 

March 5th, you’d decide to withdraw from further conversation or revise what you see as favourable 

conditions to proceed?  

Your fellow travelers on the Lenten road to Easter, 

 

Cec Mutton Jennie Keating Janet Petrie 
Amalgamation Steering Group  
416-802-3639 
Cecmutton@gmail.com 

Amalgamation Steering Group 
416-762-4021  
Keating.aj@gmail.com 

Amalgamation Steering Group  
905-897-9589 
jpetrie@bell.net 

 

Cc: Jennifer Henry, UCC; Jody Maltby and Diane Matheson-Jimenez, SWRC; WUC Council  
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